TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD
Zoning Board of Appeals

June 5, 2019
Wendy Gannon Lionetti
Town Clerk

400 Main Street
Ridgefield, CT 06877

Dear Wendy,

Cancellation of ZBA Meeting

Please be advised that the regular meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals scheduled for
June 17, 2019 has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be the
meeting on July 8, 2019,

Very truly yours,

Kelly Ryan
Administrator

686 Prospect Street « Ridgefield, Connecticut 08877
Phone: (203) 431-27886 « Fax: (203) 431-2737



